
 

 

TO ALL ELECTORS OF HOUGHTON REGIS 
 

 

ANNUAL 

TOWN’S MEETING 
 

 

21st May 2020  

Cancelled  

 
Under the Chairmanship of the Town Mayor (Councillor Mrs T McMahon) 

 
 

The Annual Towns’ Meeting was rescheduled to 21st May 2020 in anticipation that Regulations would 

enable a virtual meeting to take place during Covid restrictions.  

 

However The Local Authorities and Police and Crime Panels (Coronavirus) (Flexibility of Local 

Authority and Police and Crime Panel Meetings) (England and Wales) Regulations 2020 have not made 

provision for this meeting to be held virtually, so at present there is no legal way that the Town Council 

can facilitate this meeting at this time. 

 

 If you have any specific question, query or statement it may be that the Council will be able to respond 

with information or forward your message onto the relevant organisation so that you are able to receive a 

response.  

 

Please contact HRTC via the Town Councils social media pages or  

via info@houghtonregis.org.uk or by phone on 01582 708540). 

 

 

Signature  
 

 

Town Mayor (Cllr Mrs T K McMahon)  
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